Manor, Courtney

Subject: 300 Montgomery

From: Michael Kirchner

Sent: Tuesday, September 6, 2022 4:44 PM
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>
Subject: 300 Montgomery

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow
directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.
I am writing in support of the variances for the garage addition at 300 Montgomery Avenue / ZBA 22-2020

Michael Kirchner
210 S. Revena Blvd.



